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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
Students in years three, five and seven will sit the NAPLAN tests in Week 4. This process involves 
testing of Mathematics and all aspects of Literacy and forms an important part of our licensing 
agreement with Education Queensland International. More importantly, NAPLAN provides us with 
valuable learning data of individual students, student cohorts and a reflection of whole school 
performance. 
 
 

NAPLAN complements the existing range of assessment methods we use at Lihir International Primary 
School and while it is important for students to do their best in these tests, it is also important that they 
are not overwhelmed by the experience. Due to this, teachers have prepared students for the type of 
tests they can expect to undertake. 

 

Congratulations Week 2 Term 2 Principal Award Winners! 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Jamilia Misren – Year 5 

 
Davianne Dowaki – Prep 

 
Jaden Gadebo – Year 4 

 
Francis Pasliu - Kindy 

 
Nellynda Malele – Year 7 

 
Ethan Swart – Year 2 

 
 
 

Term Two Calendar 
A calendar of important events was sent to all families at the end of last term. If you do not have a copy 
of this calendar, please contact Rose in the front office. 
Please note the Queen’s birthday holiday is on June 10, not June 11 as printed in the calendar. 

 
 

Save the Date/Family Fun Day 
Save the date for the upcoming Family Fun Day! This fun-filled event will take place Saturday, 25th of 
May – see attached flier. 
 
 
 

Activities Currently Underway This Term 
Monday: Catholic Religious Education with Mrs Romaso-Daimol for Year 1-8: 3–4pm. 

Wednesday: Homework Club – Year 3–8 from 3-4pm; Music Club with Mr Neale for Yr 5-8: 3–4pm. 

Thursday: ‘Everything but Sport Club!’ with Nicole Wilson in the Library for Year 3-6 from 3-4pm.  

Friday:  Media for Year 4–8 with Ms Langusch in the 5/6 room from 3–4.15pm. 

Saturday: Netball training for Year 4–8 girls with Ms Langusch and Mrs Neale from 9–10.15 am 

 

 

 

 

      Week 3 Term 2 2019  

 

 

 



Congratulations to our Prep Students for their assembly item! 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
Ivana and 

Killian 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards   
 

 

Greg Neville  
  



 


